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The following SO-MT tasks were performed: 

1. Continued to provide all FSO-MTs with information received from our DSO-MT. 
2. Provided pertinent information to all FSO-MT on Rixk Management requirement and the time frame for 

completion of the new requirement.   
a. As of 19 February 2019 Division 10 had approximately 105 individuals needing to complete the Intro to 

Risk Management by 30 April 2019 or go into REYR in all of their qualification areas. 
b. As of 15 April 2019 Division 10 has approximately 40 individuals needing to complete the Intro to Risk 

Management.  
3. Continued discussions with the DCDR and the VDCDR regarding the Division training program for 2019.   
4. Finalized plans for D10 Training Program focusing on the Risk Management requirement as the OP Wrokshop for 

later in the timeframe.  
 

 
The following SO-SR activities were performed: 

1. Sent reminders to all FSO-SR on submission of minutes to appropriate staff.  
2. Minutes of the Division meeting of 9 February 2019 were sent to voting members of the Division for approval at 

the April, 20 2019 meeting. 
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